PCAA MEETING
JULY 2157, 2025
GASLITE
6:00 P.M.

Members Present: Tina Huppert, Gaylen Langer, Joanne Ottman, Tom Schutz,
Mary Hoffmyier, Kevin & Diane Johnson, John & Jean Marko, Jack & Mary
O’Neil, Mark & Tammy Blodgett, Jamie Langer & Dawn Kobs, Brad & Anita
Johnson, Brian Stein, R.B., Dan & Denise Hager, Brad & Leann Gutting, Mark
Books & Joanie Churchill, Lana Nelson, Mark Broostin & Carla Hanvelt, Dickie
Nelson, Joleen Boordaghs, Jim & Toni Bergman, Roger & Delores Fritz, Vonnie
Blodgett, Everett & Barb Muhlhausen, Kevin & Connie Burgess, Butch
Kinneman, Gary Huppert, Sheldon Huppert, Daryl Fay, Dwight Smith

Meeting called to order by Jack 6:03 P.M.

Secretary’s Report read by Denise and motion to accept the minutes by Tom
Schutz and Dwight Smith. We are 501 C.

Treasurer’s Report read by Tina and motion to accept the minutes by Dwight
Smith and Dan Hager.

Old Business:

Raffle tickets: Brian Stein has the tickets ready tonight and please let him
know if you would help sell. They will be available at the fair booth too.

Scavenger Hunt: Mary stated that it is going well. Question was asked if you
had to get all the locations? The first prize will be for the ones that have
completed the hunt with all locations stamped and 2" and 3" will be other
options.

Fair Booth signup: We had a few spots open but is much better than last year.
There is a 10x 10 canopy purchase and will be set up on Wednesday of the fair
about 4:30. Tina, Dan and Sheldon will set it up.



Clothing fundraisers are extended for longer period.

Plum City Parade- 5 machines participated. We had candy but we are looking
into small bottles and little ducks for a better option for the El Paso Parade on
August 17" 2:00 P.M.

New Business:

Thank you, card was received for the flowers we purchased for Larry Johnson’s
gravesite service and also the bench and table that will be placed at the
fairgrounds.

ATV/UTV access in Spring Valley the path parallel to county road Hwy B. We
now have access to County Road B so we won’t be using the path on the
Arneson property. Thanks to them for their access over the years.

Memberships are going to be at 10.00 at the fair. We have 128 members,
which is down from 174 last year. Please let people know they are due in April
each year @ 20.00 for individual memberships.

Next meeting is August 18h @ 6:00 @ the Thirsty Badger. R.B. will be cooking
for us.

Meeting adjourned at 6:37 P.M. Motion made by Dan Hager and Mary
Hoffmyier.



